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Good evening, Parents/Guardians of Tecumseh Students, 

Please see the attached letter from the Minister of Education, Rob Fleming.  It has been 
provided in English, French, Punjabi and Chinese. 

A few reminders:  

• All in-class instruction has been suspended by the Ministry of Education.  The school 
will not be available to students for in-class instruction until further notice. 

• Please also note the restrictions on school playground and school equipment (basketball 
courts, etc): 

o https://www.vsb.bc.ca/News/Documents/03232020-
AdditionalRestrictionsonVSBschoolproperty-FINAL-1.pdf 

• For updates, please visit:  https://www.vsb.bc.ca/News/Pages/COVID-19-Updates.aspx 

Please take good care and continue to practice social distancing in these uncertain times.   
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